
By Jose Morales
The Robert Lee Steers took on 

the Zephyr Bulldogs on Friday, 
September 22 and came out with 
a win.  The Steers got things 
rolling right away on the game’s 
first drive with a passing

football rivalries in West Texas!
WE BLEED ORANGE

STEER PRIDE!

Steers - 12 yrd pass from 
Brenner Sherwood to Wyatt 
Bosworth with 7:58 left; PAT by 
B. Pitcock;
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touchdown from sophomore 
Brenner Sherwood to fellow 
sophomore Wyatt Bosworth. This 
was followed by a few more scores 
from the Steers as they took the 
first half  of  the game by storm.  
Taking a commanding lead to 

The Steers are now 4-1 and will 
take on our neighbors to the East 
the Bronte Longhorns for the 
108th edition of  the Coke 
County Championship. Steer fans 
come on out, make the short 
drivem and support your Robert 
Lee Steers as they face Bronte for 
another edition of  one of  the best 

finish the first half  on top of  the 
Bulldogs. The Steers would find 
tough going in the second half  as 
injuries started to pile up, and the 
Bulldogs scoring on several 
occasions narrowed the lead 
down. But the Steers would 
overcome the injuries and scored 
on several more drives to ensure a 
homecoming win.

 The Bronte ISD Cross Country teams had another successful meet last week competing in Miles.  Both of  the boys team members were medalists, along 
with one from the girls team.


